Learn how not to be a victim
of phone, Internet scams

South Lake Tahoe police Detective Nick Carlquist and Lt. David
Stevenson will be at the senior center May 10 to talk about
phone and Internet scams.

The discussion will be during the 5:30pm potluck.

For those attending, bring a plate and utensils, and either a
salad, side dish, fruit or dessert for six to eight people.
Tamale pies and quesadillas will be provided.

The center is at 3050 Lake Tahoe Blvd. Guests are welcome to
this free event.

For more info, call Arline at (530) 545.1277 or Francine at
(530) 541.8380.
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